08/13/2018

Mrs. Davis,

Please consider this correspondence as my letter of resignation. An opportunity has become
available that will not only advance my career, but allow me to better take care of my family. It has
been a great experience being employed by Harvey School District 152. The exchange of knowledge and

relationships created in the past three years are unmatched.

Sincerely,

Nikia Cannon



